Dear Human Resources: 
Last month we shared some insights about the ‘Green Movement’ in the Workplace. Hopefully you were able to implement some ‘green’ initiatives in your workplace culture for the benefit of your employees and the environment.
This month, since it’s almost flu season again, we want to share the importance of reducing the risk of flu infection in the workplace.  

To roll out this information to your employees: 

· Copy and send the following in an email to your coworkers 
· Post the PDF version of these documents to your intranet or HR portal for employees to review 
· Print out the PDF version of these documents and post them in common areas 

FLU/COLD PREVENTION

The flu is an infection of the respiratory tract caused by the influenza virus. It usually causes mild to severe illness, but sometimes it can cause fatal complications. Every flu season is different, and influenza can affect people differently. Even healthy people can get very sick from the flu and then spread it to others.  Want to know how you can beat the flu? 

Consider the following tips for general health and flu/cold prevention: 

· Get the flu vaccine 
· Wash your hands regularly and often 
· Get plenty of sleep 
· Stay physically active
· Drink plenty of water
· Manage your stress
· Eat nutritiously
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If you’d like additional information on flu/cold prevention tips, click here.  	
